
 

 

Ref: KH/SAS/LS/Habits for Success Evening 
17th October 2024 
 
 
 
 

Habits for Success Evening 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,   
 
As the first half term of your child’s Sixth Form draws to a close with us, we would like to 
invite you to attend our upcoming Habits for Success Evening on Monday 4th November 
2024. This event will take place from 5:30pm-6:00pm in the Main Hall at Barr Beacon 
School.  
 
This event will provide a valuable insight into how you can actively support your child’s 
journey through Sixth Form and how they can use their time most effectively. We 
understand that the transition from Year 11 to Sixth Form can be challenging and that the 
increased independence for students can be difficult to manage, and we want to ensure 
that you, and your child have all the tools and information to help your child succeed.  
 
During the Habits for Success Evening we will cover the following topics:  
 

1. The importance of strong attendance 
2. Study Hall and how to use this effectively 
3. Effective Revision Techniques 
4. Key dates for next steps  

 
We believe that your active involvement in your child’s continued academic journey is 
crucial, and this event is an excellent opportunity to equip yourself with the knowledge and 
resources to provide the support for your child.  
 
If you would like to book your place, please complete this booking form 
https://forms.office.com/e/2ZZQDwjRM9 no later than 12:00pm on Monday 4th November 
2024. We look forward to seeing you and thank you for your continued support.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mrs K Hibbs                                                         
Headteacher                                                       
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